
Dear all, 

This is to inform you that, Administration of Dadra & Nagar Haveli has organized 

a digi – Dhan Mela on 15.01.2017 at Stadium Ground, Silvassa. In the said Mela, a 

stall will put up for assisting the workers for opening of Bank Account. 

All the industrial establishment, commercial establishments and labour contractors 

are requested to send their workers/employees who have still not open their bank 

accounts, so that their accounts can be open in this digi – Dhan Mela. 

Federation of Industries Associations, Silvassa shall put up a stall, in which the 

various products manufactured by the industries of Dadra & Nagar Haveli shall be 

displayed. So, all the industries are requested to send sample of their products to 

enable Federation to showcase the products in this digi-Dhan Mela. 

So, it is requested to all the industries colleagues to contact either of association i.e. 

SIMA/SIA/DNHIA for displaying of their products.   

Your cooperation shall be highly appreciated. 

Thanking you, 

With regards, 

For Silvassa Industries & Manufacturers Association 

Narendra Trivedi,  

Secretary  

 


